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Good Afternoon

It has been brought to my attention that a new food business “Turkish Doner Kebab”
has been established within the remit of the Riviera without the relevant authorisation
granted for the changes.

On checking our records, I note that the premises have been food registered since
September 2024, are operated by Kochi Hayat and the website states that the premises
trade until 1am Sunday to Thursday and 3am on Fridays and Saturdays.

Could you please respond to this email with details on how the businesses are operated
and how you believe that the provision of late-night refreshment is authorised for the
Turkish Doner Kebab business.

I look forward to hearing from you by return.

Regards
Sarah

Sarah Rogers
Principal Licensing Officer 
Housing and Communities
T. 01202 093329  M.
bcpcouncil.gov.uk
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